Number: PL-220
Date: March 2, 2000
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)

Subject: Introduction of Interchangeable Central Office Codes in the 808 NPA (Hawaii)

Central office codes in the NXX format (where N = digits 2 through 9, X = digits O through 9)
will be introduced in the 808 NPA beginning March 1, 2000.

Questions about the introduction of interchangeable central office codes in the 808 NPA should
be directed to Cecilia Louie at 925-363-8710. Code requests should be directed to Sandra
Bacich at 925-363-8758.



